
Michele, Maria, Sarah, Dave and Lauren attach scriptures to roses for 
students at Rose Outreach 2018.

           Jynae, Bill, Tiffany (from Myanmar) and 
    Courtney at International Student Reception.

 

Taylor and Chelsey lead worship at FGCU InterVarsity meeting

 

Allison gives her testimony at Cultivate retreat.

                          Students pray for unsaved friends at Cultivate 2018.  

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 
 

“He is not here:for He is risen...”      Matthew 28:6  -KJV 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT RECEPTION.  Our first special 
event of Spring semester 2018 was FGCU’s International Student           
Reception where we got to offer the Bible free of charge in      
English, French, Spanish, Portugese, Russian, Chinese, Urdu, Pashto 
and Arabic; and witness our own IV student from Myanmar pres-
ent her nation’s flag to the university.

CULTIVATE 2018.  This year’s winter retreat took place at Florida 
International University in Miami. The theme was Dependence on 
God through prayer and scripture. Students got to experience 
inspiring worship, Bible study, interactive seminars and a special 
evening intercessory prayer event.

ROSE OUTREACH.  Again, for the 12th year, God provided an 
opportunity for hundreds of FSW students, staff and faculty to 
experience God’s love through free roses tagged with selected 
scriptures on Valentines.

NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP.  Nursing is a daunting task 
requiring lots of encouragement. Compassion is one major 
hallmark of a Christian nurse. Our NCF students not only showed 
compassion to peers but members of the southwest Florida 
community as well. In addition to providing periodic free health 
screenings, this past Christmas they adopted an indigent family 
in Bonita Springs, providing toys and other items they needed to 
experience a Merry Christmas.

WEEKLY.  In addition to these special events, InterVarsity FSW 
and FGCU students’ faith gets grounded on a weekly basis as 
we gather to worship, pray, study the Bible and build strong 
supportive friendships in our campus witnessing communities. 
We’re growing in Christ likeness and reaching out to peers with 
the good news of Jesus.

THANK YOU  for your prayers and financial support which are 
vital to our ministry. If you have not yet given to us this academic 
year, please consider a generous gift before the end of our fiscal 
year June 30th.

PRAYER REQUESTS.       
• Please pray for our Easter Outreaches at FSW and FGCU in April.   
• Please pray for our Focus Week student leader training in May.    
• Please pray for or delegates attending the National NCF  
  Conference in California in July.

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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